CHANCERY
ARCHDIOCESE OF BOSTON
2121 COMMONWEALTH AVENUE

BRIGHTON MASSACHUSETTS 02133

OF FICE OF THE CHANCELLCR

September 9, 1982 CONFIDENTTAL

Rev. John J. Geoghan
St. Brendan Rectory
597 Gallivan Boulevard
Dorchester, MA 02124

Dear Father John:

I have cgn;ulted with His Eminence, the Cardinal, as I indicated to you on your
recent v§51t here. As_you know, he has approved of your continuing education
program in Rome for this fall which I believe begins on September 25. After
the course, bowever, he would ask that before returning to St. Brendan's, you
make an appointment to see him. You might well be that you could write to him
from Rome asking for the appointment in the light of this letter. Vi
If you have any quastions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with he
before leaving for Rome.
With best personal regards, I am
Sincerely in Christ,
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Most Reverend Thomas_/( Daily
Auxiliary Bishop of‘Boston _
Chancellor
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